
 
    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 7, 2008 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Starting November 10, 2008, @lpsvcs.com e-mail address will become the primary 
address for LPS National Flood employees.  The old email addresses with @fnis.com 
will be automatically forwarded to our new @lpsvcs.com addresses for at least six 
months.  Be sure to add @lpsvcs.com to your company’s white list to ensure emails sent 
to you are not blocked. 
 
Please contact Customer Service at (800) 833-6347 option 2 or flood@lpsvcs.com with 
any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
LPS National Flood 
www.lpsnationalflood.com 
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